EPHRAIM MOGALE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

DRAFT ANNUAL BUDGET: 2015/2016-2017/2018

Notice is hereby given that in terms of section 22 of the Municipal Financial Management Act which prescribes for the
publication of the annual budget, the Council of Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality has, in terms of resolution number
SC 9/01/2015 tabled its Draft Annual Budget for the MTREF 2015/2016 to 2017/2018 together with supporting

documentation which also includes proposed tariffs.

A copy of the Draft Annual Budget and supporting documentation is available for inspection at the Municipal offices of
Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality, Marble Hall 13 Fiscus Street as well as satellite offices in Elandskraal, Leeuwfontein

and Zamenkomst. The period for inspection is during office hours, 08:00 — 16:00, Mondays to Fridays.

Comments, representations and /or suggestions in respect of the Draft Annual Budget for the MTREF 2015/2016 to
2017/2018 from Community structures, Individuals, NGO's and CBO’s must be lodged in writing and addressed to Ms
M M Mathebela, Municipal Manager, P O Box 111 Marble Hall 0450, within 21 days from the date of publication of this

notice.

Enquiries regarding this notice or any person who cannot write may contact or come to our Municipal Offices for

assistance by Ms Khabo Ramosibi in the Finance Department.

MUNICIPAL MANAGER
13/04/2015



